
BOSTON 

OCTOBER 1,1986 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 
1266 RIVERVIEW DRIVE 
WALNUTPORT, PENNSYLVANIA 18088 

DEAR MR. GEARY; 

THIS LETTER VERIFIES YOUR RECEPTION OF WROL RADIO ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22nd 

AT 6:OOAM. 

SINCERELY, 

Ken Catter/President 

312 STUART STREET BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02116 817.423.0210 


